
NOTICE OF CONTINUED MEETING 
PROTEST PROCEEDINGS FOR LAFCO 3244  

Reorganization to Include Annexation to the  
Town of Apple Valley and Detachment from  

County Service Area 70 (Annexation No. 2019-001) 
 
 
On March 31, 2021, the Executive Officer for the Local Agency Formation 
Commission conducted the Protest Hearing for LAFCO 3244.  At the conclusion of 
the Protest Hearing, the Executive Officer indicated that the Registered Voter 
protests received will have to be verified by the County Registrar of Voters.  The 
Executive Officer continued said meeting, in order to allow such verification by the 
Registrar of Voters and make a final determination on the number of protest 
received, to: 
 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the continued meeting will be 
conducted virtually by videoconference and teleconference in compliance with the 
Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20 using the same Zoom log-in information from 
the prior meeting: 
 
 Joining the virtual Protest Hearing on Zoom using the following link: 

https://zoom.us/j/86465563647 
 

 Listening to the virtual Protest Hearing by calling (669) 900-9128 and entering 
the Meeting ID: 86465563647# 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact the LAFCO office at 
(909) 388-0480 or by email at:  lafco@lafco.sbcounty.gov 
 
Dated:  April 6, 2021 
 
 
 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
SAMUEL MARTINEZ, Executive Officer 
 
BY:  ANGELA SCHELL, Clerk to the Commission  
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